BOARD OF RECREATION COMMISSIONERS MEETING

June 3rd, 2015

Chairman Tonner announced, "All requirements of the Open Public Meetings Law have been met for this meeting of the Board of Recreation Commissioners of the Borough of Dumont".

- Notices have been transmitted to the newspapers
- Notice is prominently posted in space provided on the bulletin board of the Borough Hall
- Notice has been filed with the Borough Clerk

FLAG SALUTE:

ROLL CALL: Gerry Tonner Present

Denise Wrightington Present

Cary Stopsky Present

Chris Snell Present

Gerry Aponte Present

Dino Kostantakis Present

Maryann Russini Present

Janet Gallagan Present

Tim Hickey Absent

Robert Jay Esposito Present

OPEN PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

Tim Downing had field requests

Tony Cuomo had field requests for fall baseball he requested the following days: Wed.,Sat.,and Sun. nights. Also requested an extension on curfew of play and light time July 5th to 15th for Sectional and district games.

Jim Reilly wanted to thank us on the behalf of girls' softball for the extra play time for the girls. Along with informing all that playoffs start Saturday the 6th and will run for about a week. Girls' softball day will be held on June 13th at Gina's field starting at 10am they will have a DJ, BBQ and hold a skills comp. summer registration a 170 girls signed up and that covers all age groups divisions.

Request for change of program season came from Jason pres. Of flag football from Oct. – Nov to July – August would hold 18 games weekend play only to be held at Bedford field and Twin-Boro Field. Was told Board would look into that option and get back to him.

Motion to close floor to public made by Denise Wrightington and 2nd by Mary Ann Russini roll call was taken all in favor. Floor was closed for question from public

Correspondence: None

Chairman's Report: None

Vice-Chair Report: None

Directors Report:

July 1st family night

1st-8th graders USA football camp

Coaches list was updated and will update Community Pass Sent out fliers for programs and field requests

Council Liaisons Report:

Informed the board that Bill Linder contacted her complaining about balls being hit into his yard. She was informed by the Director that we were waiting on cost est. for net extension for the field.

Commissioners Reports:

Denise Wrightington:

Nothing to report except that Sr. ball was under way and all way going well

Cary Stopsky

Drove by and inspection the parks in town stated that a cleanup of fireman's park was needed and inquired about summer security patrol for memorial Park from 6:00pm tile 10:00pm

Maryann Russini:

No Report

Janet Galligan:

Little League hut season went fine no major problems

Gerry Aponte:

Nothing much to report with Little League still waiting on Little League documents was told he would have them in about 2 weeks.

Stated that Amish shed prices were being looked into for replacement of Trailers located down by Twin Boro field along with pricing if we went with a cinder block construction. Asked if DPW would be able to pour foundation pad or if that pricing had to be looked into.

Football a father son basketball game and BBQ will take place on June 20th

Chris Snell:

No Report

Dino Kostantakis:

Stated that he asked the following program to submit their registration forms so the director could put them up on Community Pass: Wrestling, Men's softball, and boys' basketball

New Business: None

Old Business:

Discussion on Replacement building for twin boro trailers. What type of building, what size, pricing. More information was needed and will be gathered for next work session.

Adjournment:

Meeting was closed 9:45pm

Denise Wrightington